
Dear Valued Patients, Parents, Friends, and Colleagues:

I have some exciting news to share with you all!  Most of you know that I had to retire from practicing 
dentistry this past year due to a medical issue.  Since then, I have been on the lookout for just the right 
pediatric dentist to take over at Alderwood Children’s Dentistry and I am happy to say that we have found 
that person – Dr. Dongkook “DK” Lim.

Dr. DK Lim has been practicing Pediatric Dentistry in the area for over 4 years and enjoys an excellent 
reputation. He graduated from Caltech, UCSF Dental School, and USC Pediatric Dentistry Residency 
and has happily settled into our beautiful community with his wife, Heather.  His impressive skills in 
dentistry are complemented by his enthusiastic personality and his truly kind chairside manner.  There 
were several dentists interested in the practice, but I chose Dr. DK because I know his character and 
philosophy of practice are the best match for us, and I have no doubt that he will take excellent care of 
our patients and staff.

Dr. Neda will continue to be at the practice on Thursdays and Fridays for the next few months as Dr. DK 
transitions into the practice with my help.  Dr. DK is so excited to meet everyone, and I can’t wait for you 
all to meet him.  I know you will be in good hands with Dr. DK and trust that you will extend him the same 
courtesy and loyalty you have given me.

It has been an honor to take care of your children over the past 2 decades.  Thank you for allowing me 
that privilege.  It has been wonderful to see so many of our patients grow up.  I will cherish the memories 
and I wish you all the best.

Sincerely,

Clint T. Worton, DDS, PS – “Dr. Clint”

425-775-5411            19106 33rd Ave. W., Suite 1, Lynnwood, WA 98036              alderwoodsmiles.com
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